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Dear Residents:  
 I hope everyone had a happy and safe holiday! I would like to say thank you to all 

the residents that participated in the house decorating contest and the winners are: 

1
st

 place 2285 Iroquois Lane, 2
nd

 place 2366 Iroquois Lane, 3
rd

 place 2376 Lotus Drive and 

626 Navajo Street. The honorable mentions are: 1712 Brentwood Drive,  

2332 Prairie Trail, 613 Cedarwood Circle, 1809 Pontiac Court, 2472 Iroquois Lane,  

870 Seneca Trail, 907 Black Cherry Lane, 2226 Lotus Drive and 2284 Prairie Trail.  

 The Village is reaching out to any one over the age of 62, to be added to the senior call list 

as well as the Groot garbage and recycling reduced monthly billing amount. Please call the 

Village Hall for information.  

 The link to the Lake County AllVax Portal is on the Village website, please look 

and read all the information on registering for the COVID-19 vaccine. Trustee Sharon 

Weigand has donated a power wheel chair. If you know any resident in need of this please 

call the Village Hall for details. 

 
I wish all the residents a happy and healthy New Year! 

  

-Terrance Lumpkins, Mayor 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

            

            
 

 

Senior Corner 
 

What do you call ten rabbits hopping backwards through the 

snow together? 
A receding hare line.  

 

 

The Almanac forecast - so far so good 

 

Winter will be colder than normal in the north and warmer in 

the south, with above-normal precipitation and snowfall. The 

coldest periods will be in mid-December and mid-January, with 

the snowiest periods in mid-December, early January, and early 

to mid-March. 

 

Please remember if temperatures drop too low or the snow 

becomes too high contact our Village Hall phone 847-546-1206 

  

 

 

SNOW 
 Please don’t throw snow onto a 

street or roadway that has 

already been cleared and/or 

treated with salt.  Snow 

deposited in the roadway after 

the plows finished creates a 

safety hazard for motorists and 

pedestrians when it turns to 

compacted ice or freezes and 

causes damage to vehicles. 

 

Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

http://www.villageofroundlakeheights.org/


 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 HOLIDAY LIGHT 

RECYCLING 

Solid Waste Agency of Lake County, IL  

www.swalco.org 

SWALCO will collect and recycle any of your broken or unwanted holiday 

lights (LEDS and incandescent) and extensions cords free of charge. 

No wreaths, garland or other decorations with lights attached. 

Visit the website or call 847-336-9340 for more information on the program. 
 

      
 

 

 

 

Holiday Lights 
 

Holiday lights are designed for temporary use and shall be permitted for a period not to 

exceed 90 days per NEC Code 527.3B to prevent hazards and safety issues. 

GROOT  
CHRISTMAS TREE RECYCLING 

 Ends on Friday, January 8th 

 

GROOT has a new phone number 
847-693-2700 

Please call for any questions regarding your refuse. 

 

http://www.swalco.org/
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